
 

 
 
 
3.11.25 

Greetings Pioneer Families,  

We continue to make good progress on completing the many tasks that will keep us on track to open 

a PSPA Upper School in the 2026-27 school year.  As much as we have accomplished, there is still 

far more work to be done. 

As you may recall, at the December 2024 meeting of the Holly Springs Town Council Meeting, we 

received a unanimous vote of support that will allow us to build the Upper School at 420 Green Oaks 

Parkway in Holly Springs.  That was a critical milestone to achieve. 

The next part of the process, in regard to local government approvals, is for the Holly Springs Town 

Council to approve our site development plan. In a nutshell this is the step whereby our land and 

building designs for how we intend to utilize the site for an Upper School are reviewed.   

Again, the approval granted to us in December 2024 was to allow us to use the property for a 

school. This next meeting before the Town Council is to show  how we intend to utilize the approved 

space. 

One week from tonight, March 18, 2025 at 7:00pm, our site development plan for the Upper School 

will be presented to the Holly Springs Town Council.   We cannot take for granted that the Town 

Council will approve our site plan. With this in mind, I am once again asking you to take a moment to 

make your voice be heard in support of Upper School project. Here is how you can do that: 

1.​ If you would like to show your support, and even voice your support, you can attend the 

meeting in person.  It will begin at 7:00pm on March 18 at the Holly Springs Town Hall (128 

S. Main St.).  There will be a public hearing period in which you can voice your support for 

the upper school. Even if you do not wish to speak, your presence will be a show of support. 

2.​ If you cannot join in person, I encourage you to submit your support to council members via 

email. Instructions for how to submit public comment via email can be found at: 

https://www.hollyspringsnc.gov/2242/Submit-a-Public-Comment. Individual email addresses 

of Council members are also located on the website.  

I do hope that you will help us by letting the Town Council know that you support our Upper School 

plans.    

Link to PSPA Upper School Development Plan: 

https://docs.google.com/presentation/d/16o8F9UzvZdzn9R5ExfUhK5W29rTqCSlK/edit?usp=sharing

&ouid=104098068556583246841&rtpof=true&sd=true 
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Sincerely,​

 

Mr. Friend 

Head of School 
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